Meeting of the General Committee held on Saturday, 20th December, 1930, Mr. Wm. Roberts in the Chair, also present Miss M.E. Gubbins, Messrs. J. Barrett, E.J. Clarke, J. Daly, V.S., J.G. Hayes, J. Henderson, D.J. Lynch, T. McGrath, J. Stanley , junr., J. O’Sullivan, A.H. Moore, M. Twomey, J. Horgan, G. Logan, junr., T.J. Spillane, D. O’Connor, P.J. Good, A. Mullins, C. MacDonald, W. Richardson, D. Ross, P.J. Halliden, and  A. Morrison, Hon. Secretary.

The minutes of the last meeting were read & signed. A letter was read from Mrs. M. Gubbins thanking the Committee for vote of condolence passed to her on the death of her husband, the late Mr. Francis J.B. Gubbins and the Secretary was instructed to insert same in the minutes.
 A letter was read from Mr. P.J. Halliden, Hon. Secretary of the Irish Dairy Shorthorn Society, asking the Society to appoint two delegates to the forthcoming Congress of the Irish Dairy Shorthorn Breeders' Society, to be held at Limerick. Messrs. Wm. Roberts and D. Ross were appointed as delegates.

On the motion of Mr. J. Daly, seconded by Miss Gubbins, the following cheques, as recommended by the Finance Committee, were passed: -

Salary £22.10.0                                 Miss Vaughan £5.16.8

Murphy £9.10.0 Sund.                      J. Houston £4.12.0

Wages £60
                             
Petty Cash £15=0=0
   Alliance Boy                       


£33.16.6
Mr. J. O’Sullivan proposed that it be a recommendation to the Annual General Meeting that the following be added to Paragraph 4, Rule 9 of the General Rules and Regulations of the Society: - ‘’that the Dean of Faculty of Dairy Science at the University College, Cork, be elected an ex-offices member of the Show Committee,’’seconded by and passed.

                                                                             Wm. Roberts
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